Dear Sir/Madam, 

I must strongly protest at the proposed Special Benefit Legislation aimed at the Visas Holding Refugees. Due to their inherent low profiency in English language, resulting in great difficulty in negotiating the Centrelink system. Unstable short term accommadation and employment due to the short unstable nature of TPV's. It Would make their life very hard if not impossible and they would be the first to be cut of benefits. further increasing their poverty and hardship. It would be very hard for them to look for work and to keep work and to satisfy reporting requirements. 
Please Sirs/Madams please reconsider this legislation. 

Regards Alan Swatland BSW
